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Message from Mrs Eccles  

It has been lovely to welcome everyone back 
to school. I am very impressed with how smart 
our children look in their new uniforms. Thank 
you for your support with this. We are already enjoying a 

very busy half term as you can see from our newsletter.  

Wood Street Mission Book Roadshow  

Caritas School Fundraising 
Our Caritas Ambassadors are hosting a Movie Night in 

our school hall on Thursday 12th October.  

There will be popcorn and juice. The movie will be the 

new Disney Pixar blockbuster Elemental.  

Tickets are priced at £2.50 per children. Please make a      

payment on ParentPay to secure your child place.  

Please note—All children will need to be collected at 

5.15pm by an adult. No children will be allowed to walk 

home alone.  

If you have not already,                

download our school app.  

Don’t delay,  

Download it today!  

School Spider is available on the App 

School Council.  
We would like to introduce our new school council. 

Abraha, Purity, Goshen, Modesire, Mable, David O, 
Leia, Solomon, Andrea, Kabiel, Purity, Abraham, Lola, 

Newman, Poppy and Bolu 

School Choir. 

Every child is welcome to join our new 

school choir.  

Key Stage 1—Tuesdays at 12.20pm 

Key Stage 2—Thursdays at 12.45pm 

Speak to Mrs Smythe if you would like to 

join 



Community & Well Being 

Hello Saturday!  

North City Library. 

Saturday mornings from 10.30.  

Lego & crafts every week for children aged 4 & 

over.  

All for free.  

(Under 8’s must be accompanied by an adult) 


